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B o n h a m , Sherry , EMNRD 

From Tim Reed [treed@hec-enviro.com] 

Tuesday, April 22, 2008 4:16 PM 

Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD 

itavarez@hec-enviro.com; Rick_kerby@oxy.com; Mark_Andersen@oxy.com 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 
Subject: RE: Lost Tank 33 #10 Assessment Report and Closure Plan 

Apr i l 22, 2008 

Sherry Bonham 
NMOCD District I I 
1301 W Grand Avenue 
Artesia, NM 88210 

Re: Lost Tank 33 Federal #10, 33-21S-31E, API: 30-015-29744, Eddy County, New Mexico, 2RP-121. 

Thank you for your time this afternoon. As we discussed, this email is to clarify the proposed soil 
remediation to be performed at the Lost Tank 33 #10 site in Eddy County, New Mexico. 

The soils in the vicinity of AH-5 with TPH in excess ofthe RRAL and elevated chloride concentrations 
will be removed and evaluated for disposal. The remainder of the excavated soils will be placed into 75-
100 yd3 stockpiles for composite sampling. Stockpiles below the RRAL will be placed back into the 
excavation. Stockpiles above the RRAL will be periodically rolled to aerate the soils. Once the RRAL 
are achieved, the soils will be placed back into the excavation. 

The work is anticipated to begin on Monday, April 28, 2008. 

Additionally, I would like to notify you of sampling to be performed on the DiMaggio #1 Tank Battery 
located in Section 16, T-26-S, R-29-E as per the approved work plan. The sampling will be performed 
on Thursday, April 24, 2008. 

Thank you for your help in these matters. 

Tim Reed, P.G. 
Vice President 
Highlander Environmental Corp. 
office - (432) 682-4559 
fax - (432) 682-3946 
cell - (432) 557-4680 

Original Message 
From: Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD [mailto:Sherry.Bonham@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2008 11:15 AM 
To: Tim Reed 

Sherry: 

4/23/2008 
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Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, 
use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico 
Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender 
and destroy all copies of this message. — This email has been scanned by the Sybari - Antigen 
Email System. 
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